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 Chairwoman Erickson and members of the committee, my name is Brittany Jones. I am 
an attorney and the Director of Policy and Engagement for Kansas Family Voice. We 
believe that students should be exposed to the beauty of life in the womb. S.B 275 is an 
important asset to classrooms where students can learn these basics about biology in a 
factual and simple way.  

S.B. 275 is a simple way to make sure students have a basic understanding of human 
biology and it promotes life readiness. This is a simple education bill that allows 
students a firsthand view of what a baby in utero looks like. This can prepare them for 
their future as parents, aunts, uncles, and even teachers so that the first time they see an 
ultrasound is not when their first child is in utero.  

This is not a mandate on the classroom, but it ensures that if a school is teaching a class 
on this subject that they include this important information. This is the sort of factual 
information that helps students better understand the world around them and what is 
happening during pregnancy.  

Every life is valuable, including the child in the womb. S.B. 275 is a simple way to affirm 
this truth, promote positive educational outcomes, and prepare students for life. I urge 
you to support S.B. 275 and report it favorably for passage.  

Thank you! 

Brittany Jones 

 

 


